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Yesterday morning we were walking our dog down West St., Reading, Ohio, on the proposed
Green Line. We saw a crane lifting an object at the edge of the street near the north east corner
of the grave yard. We asked one of the workers what they were doing. He said they were
replacing a pump on one of the wells that pumps polluted water to the Pristine purification
plant. There are several wells and connecting pipelines, which are in use 24/7 to attempt to
correct the Pristine pollution problem by the EPA.

We don’t need a 20°/400PSI pipeline installed on a route next to so much infrastructure
already in the ground, Beside Pristine wells and pipelines, there are water, sewage, gas and
abandoned pipelines located on this route. Just one accident when repairing one of these
pipelines could spell disaster for many people if the gas pipeline route is approved. From a
risk management perspective, this route is terrible and makes no sense at all.

There is a reason the vast majority of these large, high pressure pipelines are located in rural
areas. It is to avoid the terrible consequences of a gas explosion in densely populated areas.

Justin and Ann Feldman
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